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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AFS’s Brooks takes on new leadership role in CASNR Administration
[image: image1.jpg]7" CASNRNewsCenter .



Chance Brooks, a professor with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, has been appointed CASNR’s Interim Associate Dean for Academic & Student Programs, effective June 1. “Dr. Brooks brings many years of experience to this role,” said Interim Dean Cindy Akers. “He has been recognized on the national level for excellence in teaching, and his experience will be a great addition to the college administration.”

  
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

CASNR Guide to the Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, CASNR continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the university's new Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. 

UPCOMING 

CASNR Summer Term II
        First Class Day

        Tuesday, July 6, 2021

CASNR Faculty/Awards Dinner

        6:30 p.m.; Thursday, Aug. 19, 2021

        AFS Livestock Arena

 CASNR 2021 Fall Term
        First Class Day

        Monday, Aug. 23, 2021

CASNR Ag Fest
        5:30 p.m.; Thursday, Aug. 26, 2021

        AFS Livestock Arena 
 2021 Distinguished Alumni & 

        Outstanding Young Alumni Awards

        6 p.m.; Monday, Sept. 13, 2021

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

 Homecoming Breakfast

        8 a.m.; Saturday, Oct. 9, 2021

          SUB Red Raider Ballroom

 Pig Roast & Gerald W. Thomas

        Outstanding Agriculturalist Awards

        5:30 p.m.; Thursday, Nov. 11, 2021

       Lubbock Memorial Civic 

       Center Banquet Hall

 2022 Distinguished Alumni & 

        Outstanding Young Alumni Awards

        6 p.m.; Monday, Feb. 21, 2021

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center


	

	
	Nathan Hall, an assistant professor in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences and Matthew Barnes, an associate professor in the Department of Natural Resources Management, hypothesize that detection canines and eDNA detection represent two state-of-the-art technologies that show similar sensitivity and capabilities, but that canines provide real-time results, and therefore represent a key advancement in detection technology. “This is a very exciting opportunity to put the dog's nose for conservation to the test,” Hall said. “We will measure the dog's olfactory capability for mussel detection in comparison to gold standard environmental DNA analyses in both controlled and real-world environments.” The research is exciting because it applies cutting-edge methods in an unusual but useful way to enable detection of aquatic invasive species. << more
CASNR annual awards recognize student academic, outreach efforts
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Standout students, staff and faculty from across the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources were honored this month as part of its virtual Honors Banquet. Sponsored by the CASNR Ag Council, the annual event features a variety of honors, including selection of this year's overall Outstanding CASNR Student and May 2021 CASNR Banner Bearer Taylor Schertz, a senior animal science major from Krum, Texas.

PSS’s Abidi garners President’s Excellence in Commercialization Award
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Noureddine Abidi, Texas Tech's Leidigh Professor in the Department of Plant and Soil Science and Director of the university's Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute, has been presented the 2021 President's Excellence in Commercialization Award, officials with the Office of Research & Innovation announced late last month. The annual honor recognizes outstanding contributions to the commercialization of innovative work.
CASNR’s Sandra Addo tapped as Texas Tech Staff Senate President-Elect
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Sandra Addo, CASNR’s Administrator for Diversity & Graduate Student Recruitment, has been selected President-Elect of the Texas Tech Staff Senate. The organization broadly focuses on contributing to the welfare of its staff employees; serving as a liaison among staff, administration, faculty, and students; and advising the administration in matters affecting the staff. “I’m honored to have the opportunity to serve,” she said.

CASNR students shine in annual Graduate Research Poster Competition
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Five top CASNR graduate students - Kyle Russell, David Vargas, Ubaldo Torres, Tara Durboraw and Shaida Rumi - took high honors earlier this semester at the Texas Tech University Graduate School's 20th Annual Graduate Student Virtual Poster Competition. The competition is seen as a professional development opportunity for students as they present their work to people who are not in their field of study. 

CASNR Advisory Board’s Monty Christian joins TTU Office of Research & Innovation
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Monty Christian, a new member CASNR’s Advisory Board, has accepted a half-time appointment with Tech’s Office of Research & Innovation. Christian recently retired from BASF after a long career in agricultural innovation. “Monty has a wealth of innovative ideas and can provide constructive feedback and bring fresh ideas to our research programs,” said Joe Heppert, Texas Tech Vice President for Research & Innovation.

Almost-normal spring commencement ceremony highlights CASNR students
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Resilience and adaptability were on full display at Texas Tech's spring commencement ceremonies last month, not only in the message to the class of 2021, which endured and overcame a global pandemic, but also in the university's determination to take a purposeful step forward in its aftermath. More than 260 undergraduate students from CASNR received diplomas at a May 15 program.

AFS’s Mallory DeChant receives Graduate School TEACH Fellowship
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Mallory DeChant, a doctoral student from the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, was selected to receive a TEACH Fellowship, officials with Texas Tech’s Graduate School announced this semester. The TEACH (Teaching Effectiveness And Career enHancement) Program is modeled after a national, preparing future faculty movement and assists Ph.D. students in further developing teaching skills and exploring faculty roles. 

Sixty-seven CASNR students selected as Dean's Scholars Award recipients
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Top CASNR academic standouts were recognized as Dean's Scholars this month. The awards are funded by various donations to the college. The scholarships were established by the college to reward academic excellence and to support studious young men and women who choose to major in agricultural and natural sciences, said CASNR Interim Dean Cindy Akers. 

NRM alum, fourth-generation rancher details regenerative grazing in NYT
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Adam Isaacs, a 2016 graduate of the Department of Natural Resources Management, was in the news this year in an expansive article in the New York Times. Prior to starting his own cow-calf operation on the Needmore Creek Ranch near Canadian, Texas, Isaacs was employed by the USDA's Natural Resources Conservation Service, where he learned about the practice of "regenerative grazing." 
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